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January 12, 2015

Adams County News and Information

Adams County Eyes Flood Control in the Strasburg Area
County Seeks Public Input at a Community Meeting

The Adams County Transportation Department announces a public meeting to be held January 
14, 2015 from 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. at the Legion Hall at 56423 Westview Avenue in Strasburg, CO.
Come learn about upcoming work planned for flood control in the Strasburg area and provide 
valuable input on upcoming projects. The county will soon embark on projects to upgrade 
systems needed to alleviate flooding in flood plain areas around Strasburg. 

Please attend this public meeting January 14 to find out if your property is affected and learn 
more about the project. For more information, contact René Valdez at 720.523.6961 or Anna 

Sparks at 720.523.6859. 
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